
 

 

 
 

 

 

Parish Priest :    

Fr Frank O’Loughlin 

SUNDAY MASSES : 6.00pm (Sat) Vigil Mass; 9am & 11am (Children’s Liturgy 9am Mass) 

WEEKDAYS :       Mon      Mass     5.00pm Church 

        Tues    Mass     9.30am    

        Wed       Mass     9.30am 

                Thurs     Mass     9.30am 

        Fri   Comm Service       9.30am        

CONFESSIONS :  1st  Sat of each month at 5pm & other times by appointment  

EUCHARIST  MINISTERS :             

30 /6     6pm     C  Gomez,  A  Bracchi,  M  Burgess 

             9am       J  Grimmer,  A  Stubbs,  M  &  P  Morris 

            11am      C  Hill,  C  O’Reilly,  A  Mandarino 

7 /7       6pm       J  Sexton,  B  Scott,  F  Meade 

       9am       T  Duggan,  B  Dunne,  M  Noonan 

             11am      K  Allen,   R Delceppo, J Lamb, S Agostino 

READERS :         

  30 /6         6pm      G  King  &  P  Gomez                9am     J  Standish  &  P  Mannion 

                                             11am       J  Lamb  &  M  Wright 

  7 /7           6pm      H  McGrath,  &  B  Murphy      9am     J  Grimmer  &  W  Commins 

                      11am      S  Valente  &  C  Ellingworth 

SACRED HEART 

SANDRINGHAM 
30th  June  2013 

Presbytery   9598 1511 

School         9598  9322 

Email :  domecc.sand@bigpond.com 

www.sandringhamcatholic.org.au 

PARISH    NOTICES       

13th   SUNDAY  OF  ORDINARY  TIME 

READINGS  next  SUNDAY    :   1st  Reading  .....   Prophet Isaiah        66:10-14 

                                      2nd Reading  ....  St Paul to Galatians     6:14-18 

                  Gospel            .....  Luke                              10:1-12.17-20 



SUPPORTING REFUGEES 
AND ASYLUM SEEKERS:  

 Following our recent Asylum 
Seeker Evening, we are conducting 
an appeal for baby and toddler 
clothes for asylum seekers in the 
community in Dandenong who are 
not allowed to access services such 
as St Vinnies.  
 

 If you can help with clean, good 
quality baby/toddler clothing, 
please leave it at 27 Myrtle Road, 
Hampton.          

Thank you for your support.   

   Social Justice Group. 

CATECHUMENATE  FOR  
CATHOLICS: 

This has been cancelled for the 
moment.  Those participating 
will be contacted when it is to 
start again. 

ST  VINCENT  DE  PAUL  
WINTER  APPEAL :               
The annual Winter Appeal is run 
next weekend   6—7 July at all 
Masses by the St V d P Society,  
this is an opportunity to help 
those in need at this time of 
year 

Monday Mass at 5pm is in the 
Church, rather than the convent, 

as is usual in School holidays 

EAST  TIMOR  RAFFLE  RESULTS 
 

We are delighted to report an excellent 
result from our raffle and auction for edu-
cation in  Remexio again this year.   

The raffle was drawn at the Parish Dinner 
and thirteen lucky winners took home 
prizes.  We also auctioned four items, in-
cluding a painting by Peter Cartwright.   

The total raise was $5973, so many 
thanks to all those who generously sup-
ported the raffle and auction – those who 
donated prizes, those who bought and 
sold tickets, and those who helped in any 
other way.   

The full list of prize winners is displayed 
on the notice board in the church foyer 
and published on the website:  
(www.sandringhamcatholic.org.au)  

CUPPAS’  NEXT  SUNDAY :    
Cuppas’ in the foyer after the  9am 

and 11am Masses next Sunday.   
All welcome! 

http://www.sandringhamcatholic.org.au


FRIENDS OF MERCY FERNHILL: 

Mercy Health held a regular two-monthly meeting last week with parishioners who 
are the Friends of Fernhill. They advise that the project is on schedule and ex-
pected to be available for residents around the start of 2015.  

Following Bayside Council's change to planning requirements for the area in which 
the Aged Care Facility is being built, Mercy are expecting a VCAT decision in August 
on an additional set-back fourth floor to increase accommodation to 120 residents.  

The Sacred Heart Parish continues to support this much needed project that     
continues Fernhill's near 40-year care for our local elderly.  

Parishioners, friends or families wishing to apply for an aged care room at Mercy 
Place Fernhill can contact Danielle Biviano at Mercy Health on 8416 7830. 

Our Parish is taking part in Catholic Parish Identity Research 
During the month of July our parish will be involved in a special research project look-

ing into how parishioners see their parish today.  Father Brendan Reed, Parish Priest 

of Deepdene and Balwyn is undertaking this research through the Catholic University 

Leuven (Belgium).  Every parishioner over 16 years old will be invited to complete 

three surveys indicating their views about parish life and their hopes for the future.  

Your views are extremely important in understanding how our parish is going and 

what plans should be made for the future.  Today you are asked to consider giving 

40 minutes of your time to complete the surveys.  All surveys are completely 

anonymous and your honest responses are welcomed.  To participate please go the 

website www.kuleuven.be/thomas/spes and complete the survey.  You will need 

to choose your parish name and then answer the questions.   The website will be 

open for the next few weeks.  We are looking for at least 50 respondents from our 

Parish and as many as possible!  

You Are Invited 
NAIDOC week begins next Sunday and we will mark the occasion in a number 

of ways.  We invite all parishioners to attend a presentation by Carolyn, a 
member of the local Boon Wurrung people, to be held at the church next 

Sunday 7 July, from 10.15 to 10.45am.  This timing is to enable those who 
come to 9am Mass to stay on and those attending 11am Mass to come a little 
early to hear our speaker. In addition, during all Masses we will be using our 

Message Stick and saying the Prayer for Reconciliation.  We hope many of you 
will take this opportunity join us in showing support for our indigenous people.  

Social Justice Group 

http://www.kuleuven.be/thomas/spes


COLLECTION   COUNTERS :  

THIS WEEK:   Team 1:   D  Keary,   P  McAleer,  T  McKenna,  W. Tench,  M Webb 

NEXT WEEK:  Team 2:   B  Dunne,  W  &  C Commins,  L   Roskam,     J  Macdonald 

 

CHURCH  PREPARATION  TEAM  :       

              30 /6       A  Moran  &  G  Griffiths           Flowers       Maureen Ryan 

                      7 /7          M  Buxton  &  W  Ashcroft        Flowers       Lucy   Cobal 

 

CHURCH  TEA / COFFEE TEAM:    

         7 /7   9 am       Mary-Anne Crowe & family 

                   11am       Sue Hanna & Sheila Crilly 

 

    We respectfully acknowledge the Australian Aboriginal peoples and es-

pecially the Boonerwrung people of the Kulin Nation,  who are the  tradi-

tional owners and custodians of the Sandringham area. 

   

THE  SICK  :   Trish & Leon  Connors,  Ronnie O’Donnell,  Paul Mutimer,   

John Morrissey,   Graeme    Casey,   Carmel    Garrott,    Deanne Davis,     Nick  

Auden,     Emilia  Bevacqua,   Christine Claffey-Ross, Christopher Whelan 

RECENTLY  DECEASED  :   

ANNIVERSARIES  :    Peter Cartwright,   Es Merrick,  Doreen Curtin,  Sr Joan 

Paterson,  Carmini  Francesco, Mario & Mercedes Cobal, Anne McCarthy 


